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LD 2283
LD 2283 aught to pass.  As a physician, educator and engaged older adult, I have seen
too many tragedies due to gun violence,  This is a critical public health issue.  It is 
past time for common sense gun laws in the United States and Maine has an 
opportunity to take a stand.  Please vote in favor of this legislation.


